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Governor Mark O. Hatfield will make

formal presentation of the Lane Community
College charter to the school the evening of
October 22nd at North Eugene High School.
The program will begin at 7:30 in the NEHS
auditorium. Students, Staff and the public
are invited.

24 members of LCC Practical

Nursing class will receive their caps at
a ceremony to be held October 3rd at
2:30 pm in the Central YMCA, 2055
Patterson Street, Eugene,

●r + +

Registration has been in progress
this week on the Eugene Campus, with 9’86
students registered by 9:00 pm Thursday.
23 new class sections have been added

since the Time Schedule was printed a
week ago.

President Parnell v;ill leave Tuesday,
September 28th for Kansas City, Missouri
to represent Oregon at a national meeting
of Governors and educational leaders. This

meeting is being held for the purpose of
developing an interstate compact for educa
tion. Dr. Parnell plans to return to Eugene
on Sunday, October 3rd.

+ + +

+ + -r

The Library Resource Center in

Room 66, Springfield Campus, will open
with the arrival of furniture and additional

books. The facilities of the University of
Oregon library are available to LCC stu
dents, and arrangements for use of both
Eugene and Springfield city libraries V7ill
be completed soon.

From the LCC Board minutes:

"Director V7ebb moved, seconded

by Director Swetland, that a letter of
thanks be sent to the LCC Staff mem

bers from the Board of Directors in

appreciation for their many 'above and
beyond the call of duty' efforts in pre

paring for the opening of Lane Commu
nity College. Motion carried. "

++

Housing for some MDTA classes
will be located at 846 West 2nd Street,

Eugene, with additional housing to be
obtained in the future. There is a

possibility that trailer units may be used
if further rental housing is not available.

+ + +

+ + +

Another name was added to Oregon's
growing list of community colleges when
the 9th Area Education District was formed

recently. Mt. Hood Community College
will open in the fall of '66 to serve residents
in East Portland, Gresham, Troutdale and

vicinity.

EfEETINGS

Rm. 6-b, 8:00 amFaculty Currie.
Committee . . . Tues., Sept. 28th

Faculty Division Rm. 6-b, 9:00 am
Tues., Sept. 28thCouncil+ ●}● -r

++Opportunity is usually
disguised as hard work+ +
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Last opportunity to purchase Student
Accident Insurance will be Tuesday, Sep
tember 2Sth, when a representative of the

Aetna Insurance Company will be in the
Business Office on the Eugene Campus

during the hours between 11:30 am and
1:30 pm. Fees: 24 hr. /12 mo. coverage -
$14. 00; school time coverage
Staff members may purchase this insur

ance at the same prices.

The Springfield Campus Bookstore will
be in operation in Room 52 between the hours
of 8:00 am and 10:00 am daily. The Eugene
Campus Bookstore will be located in the
klain Office and will be open from 1:00 pm
to 3:00 pm daily.

-r -i- +

Students having trouble v;ith their
schedules please contact the Counseling
Center at either campus. (Faculty mem
bers may take advantage of this service
vj'aen necessary.)

- S5.00.

+ -i-*r

All Math II students will take qualify

ing tests during their first class periods.
●i- + +

Adult Education catalogs v/ill be out
next week.

+j.

Copies of the Student Handbook can be
obtained in the Bookstores for 50<? a copy.

+ u +

Through courtesy of Mark.’s Tradin’
Post the company parking area nearest the
Springfield Campus will be available for
student parking.

Representatives of local news media
v;lll be at the Eugene Campus Monday
morning to observe the "birth of a
Community College. "

REMEMBER! CLASSES BEGIN

MONDAY, SEPTEkCBER 27th

for the future; you will spend the rest of your life in it.Prepare


